
Butterfly Grant - Restoring Native Habitats Project--Loveland High School
Fundraising report:

We have already had the help of 50 volunteers to remove invasive Callery Pears and
Honeysuckle in the last year. In late spring 2024, we also had 35 people help to plant over 1000
native plants successfully. The following pictures show the area's status in August and later in
October.

Our fundraisers - a jewelry sale, a March Madness bracket competition, a parking spot raffle, and
an environmental candy gram sale - raised over $400 to offset our plant costs.

For the other invasive plants at school, we will continue to utilize volunteers to remove them and
plant native ones in their place.
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